
DCS Weekly Update
September 27, 2021

Josh Ingle
Character Word Of Month:

​COMMITMENT

DMS Student Prints Industry Standard Parts

Partnering with Integer has given DCS students the opportunity to reverse engineer and 3D
print industry parts allowing students to think outside the box and develop solutions to real-
world problems. This opportunity will allow DCS students to grow and develop in advancement
for success. Pictured above are: DMS Student, Cash Christiansen; Integer Professionals Dan
Acker, Engineer; Jim Wensits, Sr. Engineer Manager; Jordan Metts, Engineer; and Shenea Hill,
DCS Director of Innovation.

Ms. Blevins & Geno Read To DES Pre-K Students

https://www.dadecountyschools.org/Page/1
http://reachga.org/
https://dadecountyathletics.com/photos/dade-vs-pepperell-9-24-21/
https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2#calendar1/20210906/month


The DES Pre-K students are currently working on their "pet" unit. DES Principal Ms. Tracy
Blevins and Geno the bulldog joined the Pre-K classes last week as Ms. Blevins read to the
students.

DES Character Spotlight



Congratulations to Benjaman Lind for being recognized for his COMMITMENT to honoring our
nation’s bravest heroes! Special SHOUT-OUT to Dr. Scott for talking to Mrs. Miller’s class about
COMMITMENT!

Davis Staff Character Spotlight



Davis PTO Prepares For Fall

The Davis Elementary PTO recently prepared the front entrance of the school for the Fall
season. DCS would like to give a shout out to the PTO officers for their COMMITMENT to the
students!



DCHS Marching Wolverines Are 'Superior'

The Dade County Marching Wolverines performed at the Tree City Invitational in McMinnville,
TN. The band received a rating of Superior for their visual and musical performances. The
band's percussion and color guard received ratings of Excellent and the drum majors received a
rating of Superior. The band's overall rating was Superior! Congratulations to the DCHS
Marching Wolverines!

DCHS Competition Cheerleaders Take 1st Place



After cheering on the DCHS football team Friday night, the DCHS Competition Cheerleading
Squad was back in action early Saturday morning. The girls traveled Heritage High School and
competed in the Five Star General Cheer Classic. The cheerleaders walked away with a 1st
place trophy in the Class AA division. Congratulations on a job well done!

DCHS Football Defeats Pepperell 21 - 20



The DCHS Wolverines defeated the Pepperell Dragons Friday night by score of 21 - 20. With
less the three seconds left to go in the game, the Pepperell Dragons attempted a field goal for
the go-ahead lead but the ball went wide right and the Wolverines walked away victorious!
Congratulations on a well-played ballgame. The Wolverines will return to the gridiron this
Friday Night, October 1st to take on the Pirates of South Pittsburg.

SEPTEMBER DCS Calendar Of Events

For up-to-date events, please check the calendar as things may change or new events may be
added from time to time. Click HERE to view the monthly calendar of events.

The Dade County Board of Education will hold its regular-scheduled meeting Tonight,
September 27, 2021 at 5:00PM. For a listing of the Dade County Board of Education's monthly
meetings, please click HERE.
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https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2#calendar1/20210906/month
https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2030
https://www.facebook.com/Dade-County-Schools-Trenton-GA-1852831428323707/
https://twitter.com/dade_schools

